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May was a big month at Micah. They were busy times with school, 
extracurricular activities, the day-to-day lives in our three homes and street 

ministry...but God continued to prove Himself good and faithful. As we go 
through life, we continue to look to Him for strength and refreshment. He is 

able, and we love to trust and obey!



Fun at Micah 2.0

This month, we picked fresh 
bananas grown on Micah 2.0’s 
property. This is a cool way for 

the guys to learn about the 
environment and cultivation of 

food—a cool learning experience!

We also threw a party for Timothy 
guy Wilmer, who transitioned out 
of the Timothy house. We’re very 

proud of him and thankful to God 
fro His faithfulness.



Updates...

Throughout the month of May, 
we connected with former Micah 
guys Luis (top left) and Axel Josue 
(bottom left) and plan on having 

them move back into Micah in June. 
Also, our summer intern Lincoln (right 
& bottom left) arrived from St. Louis! 

His presence is a huge blessing.



e, t

Micah Birthdays



Life at Micah

We also celebrated Becca & John’s daughter Emmy’s birthday. And we had a visit 
from Jenna, our former communications coordinator, and her son Ian, who have been 

working to open a similar ministry in El Salvador along with Jenna’s husband!
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Micah Smiles

We also reconnected with Josue 
(above), and he moved back in at the 

end of the month!


